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Diary Dates 
 
Monday 14th July   - Leavers Assembly—2.30pm. Everyone welcome 
Tuesday 15th July   - Sports Day 1.30pm with Summer Fair 
Friday 18th July    - Picnic lunch for the children & ice cream van visiting 
Friday 18th July    - School closes at the end of the day for the summer holidays 
Thursday 4th Sept   - School re-opens today after the summer holidays 
 
 
Attendance 

Good attendance is really important for children to thrive in school and make good progress. 

As a school, we aim for attendance to be at least 95%. 

Our attendance for the autumn term was 97.46%Thank you to everyone for your support with 
achieving this. 

Sports Day—Tuesday 15th July at 1.30pm 
Just a reminder that we are having our Sports Day at Woodland Primary on Tuesday 15th July at 
1.30pm. Everyone is welcome to attend, let’s hope the sun shines!   
 
We are going to have a tombola/raffle after the races, so if anyone has any items for this we 
would really appreciate them. Please send any into school by no later than Monday 14th July.   
 
Ice lollies and juice will be available to buy. 
 
Extension of the School Day 
 
Just a reminder that from September the school day will be extended and school will finish at 3.30pm. 
 
Advanced Notice Pantomime Visit 
 
This is just to let you know that for the pantomime visit this year we are going to Bishop Auckland 
Town Hall to watch Jack and the Beanstalk on Thursday 4th December. More details to follow after the 
Summer. 
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Afterschool Club 
Just a reminder that cookery club will not be on Tuesday 15th July, but normal afterschool club will be 
if required. Also, afterschool club is only available till 4.30pm on Wednesday 16th and Friday 18th July 
next week. 
 
 
Internet Safety and Safeguarding Information for Parents and Carers: 
 
NCA Information for parents 
https://www.ceopeducation.co.uk/parents/Listing/?cat=&ref=4765#mMain 
 
 
CEOP 
https://www.ceop.police.uk/Safety-Centre/ 
 
 
Childnet 
https://www.childnet.com 
 
  
Safer internet  
https://saferinternet.org.uk 
 
 
Safeguarding 
 
If you have any concerns about the welfare and safety of a child or young person you can contact First 
Contact on the telephone number below. 
 
First Contact Service: 03000 26 79 79 
 
Small Electricals Recycling 
 
Just a reminder that we have a box in school to recycle small electricals. They are collected and taken 
to be safely recycled with anything that can be reused being reclaimed. Unfortunately, we are unable 
to take screens. We also have a box for recycling batteries.  
 
Pupils of the Week  
 
Squirrel Class 
 
04.7.25  – Charlotte for trying hard to improve her hand writing 
04.07.2 – Martha for being really kind to others 
11.07.25 – Blake for excellent instruction writing 
11.07.25 - Joe for great writing and reading 
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Owl Class  
 
04.07.25 – Ellie for a wonderful week of writing in RE and English 
04.07.25 – Lewis for wonderful writing about how to find Nick Bottom! 
11.07.25 – Abbey for excellent knowledge and writing about earthquakes 
11.07.25 – Florence for fantastic French knowledge of numbers and colours 
 

 
 
Birthdays  
Happy birthday to Tommy who is 7 
Happy birthday to Joe who is 5 
Happy birthday to Lincoln who is 5 
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